
Circular:  RDPS/03/2020-2021/                                                                                        Dated: 18.04.2020 

                                                            (For classes V-VIII) 

 

Dear Parent(s) 

In compliance of Directorate of Education order  no. F.No. PS/DE/2020/54 dated 17.04.2020, the earlier 

circular issued by the school regarding payment of fee for the Ist quarter has been withdrawn. Now you will  be 

required to make payment of  monthly tuition fee of Rs. 3060/-  for the month of April 2020 preferably by 

30.04.2020. The Payment may be made by the following mode: 

By transferring the amount online to school’s Saving A/c NO. 0649010100018046, Punjab National Bank, 

Madhuban Chowk, Rohini,  Delhi (IFSC PUNB 0456300). 

 

After transferring the amount, the details of transfer code, name of the student/class/section/admission number 

etc. be intimated to the school on its mail ID (contact@rdpsrohini.edu.in ). You are suggested to keep an 

Electronic copy of the fee paid. Fee Receipt will be issued later. 

Still, if you feel any difficulty or you have any query, do not hesitate to call Mr. Sushil Jindal on 9810307852. 

Please stay at home and be safe. 

Soliciting your kind co-operation please. 

 

With Regards 

 Dr. Praveen Gupta 

Principal 

RDPS, Rohini 
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